
 

 

 

 

Longstone Park gate to be reinstalled. 

 

Saltash Town Council are supporting Cornwall Councillors Hilary Frank and Sheila 

Lennox-Boyd to repair and reinstall a pedestrian gate at the lower end of Longstone 

Park. 

Following feedback from residents to Councillor Frank regarding safety concerns 

about the missing gate, Saltash Town Council have confirmed it will apply for Cornwall 

Council Community Chest Funding. This funding is available to Cornwall Councillors 

to distribute to worthy causes in the town and the Town Council will act as the 

accountable body in applying for the fund.  

 

 

 


